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January 31, 2020 
 
James Abraham 
Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds 
Great Valley SD 
47 Church Road 
Malvern, PA 19355 
 
Kenneth Morris, PCSBS 
Assistant Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds 
Great Valley SD 
47 Church Road 
Malvern, PA 19355 
 
Dear James and Kenneth: 
 

Subject:  PASBO Award of Excellence in School Facilities 
 
This correspondence is to formally congratulate you on your Gold Award winning entry in the PASBO 
Award of Excellence in School Facilities for 2020. Your entry met all seven of the required core 
competencies as well as scoring at least 25 additional points. 
 
The PASBO Award of Excellence in School Facilities is designed to recognize local education agencies with 
exceptional school facilities best practices. PASBO and SchoolDude are proud to recognize your 
accomplishment with a scholarship in the amount of $1,500. The Award and scholarship will be presented 
at the PASBO Annual Conference during the Second General Session on March 20, 2020. 
 
The Second General Session begins at 11:00 a.m. Please arrive a few minutes early to be seated in the 
reserved section in the front of the Allegheny Ballroom. When your name is called please proceed forward 
to receive your Award and the scholarship. 
 
While we encourage the use of the scholarship for PASBO professional development programs for you and 
your staff, it is not a condition of the scholarship. 
 
Thank you for your exceptional submission and involvement in the PASBO Award of Excellence in School 
Facilities Program. If you have any questions, please contact me at 717-540-9551 or  arucker@pasbo.org. 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Andrew Rucker 
Information Systems Manager 
 
 

Pennsylvania Association of School Business Officials 
2608 Market Place, Harrisburg PA 17110-9358 |717.540.9551|FAX 717.540.1796 
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Cc:  Dr. Wayne McCullough, DBA, PCSBA, Executive Director (wmccullough@pasbo.org) 
  Lesya Rohler, MAcc, Finance Manager (lrohler@pasbo.org) 
  Bill Meiser, PCSBO, Chair, Facilities Committee (wmeiser@raiderweb.org) 

TJ Smith, Digital Media Coordinator (asmith@pasbo.org) 
Lynn Bubb, CAE, Director, Integrated Marketing and Communications (lbubb@pasbo.org) 

Josh Peach (josh.peach@dudesolutions.com) 
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